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Urtzi Grau is an architect, Director of 
the Master of Architectural Research at 
UTS and co-founder of Fake Industries 
Architectural Agonism — an architectural 
office that provides architectural tools to 
mediate between citizens and institutions, 
the public sphere and disciplinary 
knowledge. The office has recently 
completed the Superphosphates! Masterplan 
in Cáceres and the OE House in Barcelona 
and is currently working on the Medellin 
Velodrome. 

Grau graduated from the School of 
Architecture of Barcelona in 2000, was 
awarded Master of Science in Advanced 
Architectural Design by the Graduate 
School of Architecture Planning and 
Preservation, Columbia University (GSAPP) 
in 2004, and is currently completing his 
Ph.D. at Princeton University School of 
Architecture on the 1970’s urban renewal 
of Barcelona. Grau has previously taught 
Cooper Union, Princeton University, 
Columbia University and Cornell University
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